
 

 

Town of Cobourg 

Public Open House Regarding Landscape Master Plan for 405 King Street West 

February 12, 2015  

 

Comment Sheet  

Comment sheets will be accepted at the offices of the Engineering Department at Victoria Hall, 

55 King Street West, Cobourg, ON, K9A 2M2, c/o Renee Champagne 

(rchampagne@cobourg.ca) until Friday, February 20, 2015. 

 

 

NAME (PLEASE PRINT): _______________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS: __________________________________________________________________ 

TELEPHONE NO.: ____________________________________________________________ 

COMMENTS:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SIGNATURE: __________________________________________________________ 

Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy - Information will be collected in 
accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act, R.S.O 1990, c. M56, 
as amended. With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public 
record. 


